
Library Board of Directors Report 
Presented by Brian Craig for presentation at the  

March 22, 2016 Council Meeting 

 
 The Palmyra Public Library Board of Directors met on March 15, 2016. 

 

 Library Production Figures: Circulation for February 2016-13,122, up 189 or  

1.46% compared to February 2015. Patron traffic for February 2016 was 12,778 

compared to 11,783 in February 2015. 

 

 Fundraisers: “Springtime in the Vineyard” will be held on April 9th from 7 to 10 

p.m. Cost of a ticket is $50.00. The Annual Book Sale is scheduled for July 16th 

thru July 21st. 

 

 Library Events: All library events can be found on their web site at 

www.lclibs.org/palmyra. 

 
 

http://www.lclibs.org/palmyra

